	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes August 23rd, 2022
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Tuesday, August 23rd, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the townhall.   
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Auseth.  Members present, Bruce Auseth Chairman, Cody Ritscher and Steve Heller supervisors, Trinity Hungerford Treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk. Clerk noted all notices were posted as required. 
Minutes were read by Clerk. Cody Ritscher made motion to approve, Steve Heller 2nd.  Town orders 4888-4898 in the amount of $22,758.07 were approved and paid.   

Treasurer’s balance was reported, $2709.84 in checking and $96,966.09 in savings, total of $99,675.93. Cody made motion to approve, Steve second.

Dennis Mack of Cedar Corporation was present to discuss the Schaub bridge LRIP approved project and to have chairman sign official project documents.    Target start date was requested for late June 2023, to ensure land owner has time to plant crops; bridge build will take approximately 8 weeks based on past projects.  Estimate of design and construction plan is approximately $81,400.  Dennis suggested the project be bid in early January or late December. Cost of steel has been increasing which may affect bid prices for 2023.  Town will be responsible for the bedrock test, approximately $2400.  

Cody Ritscher reported the Ambulance will not be raising the per capita cost this year.  The service is in need of EMTs as the service is down to one person manning all weekday shifts.  

Steve Heller made motion to approve Kleven property assessment contract for 2022-2023 in the amount of $4200, Cody Ritcher second, motion carried.

Cody Ritscher made motion to adjourn, Steve Heller 2nd, meeting adjourned.  
Next meeting Tuesday September 27th, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the townhall.											Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
